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       Executive Headteacher – Mrs S Waller
Head of School – Mr J Rogers

        Telephone (01482) 854554
e-mail: admin@parkstone.het.academy
         Proud to be part of Humber Education Trust 
4th April 2025

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the spring term draws to a close, it's clear that the pupils have put in a tremendous amount of effort throughout these past months! Their hard work is evident in their achievements and progress, leaving them with a well-earned sense of pride and accomplishment and we should all be very proud of them. Thank you to you as well, for supporting your children to come to school every day. 
Some reminders for when we return after the Easter holidays: 

We are having some remedial roofing works carried out over the summer term. When you and your children come back to school, there will be visible scaffolding around parts of the building but this will not affect the main entrances or exits to school. As pupil safety is paramount, we have carried out a thorough risk assessment and the children will not be affected by the works. The work should be completed in around ten weeks. 

Parking: 

We have had a number of complaints from residents near the school as some Parents and Carers are not parking considerately. We try hard to maintain good relationships with our community, so please think carefully about where you are parking. Parents and Carers are not permitted to park in the Bronte Court flats car park as this is private land.

Homework: 

After the holidays, your child will receive their ‘Homework Grid.’ As you know, we moved to doing this to encourage all learners to become involved in an activity at home which may be a written task, an art or design task or even a music task. We have put dates to bring in the homework. As well as the tasks, there is an expectation that your child does three reads a week and (if applicable) complete practice on Time Tables Rockstars. 
Uniform:
We have noticed that some pupils are not wearing the correct uniform for school.  

Here is a reminder of our uniform expectations: 
Green cardigan/ jumper (with logo if possible)

White polo shirt

Mid grey or black school trousers for boys and girls
Grey or black school skirt/ pinafore for girls 

Green ginham dresses are optional for summer months

Grey or white socks/ tights

Plain black shoes

Exciting news! 
We are excited to let you know that Miss Thompson is pregnant. She will be leaving us to go on maternity leave at the end of the school year. 
Dates for your summer term diary: 

Return to school: Wednesday 23rd April
Week beginning 12th May: Year 6 SATs
16th June: Art Gallery exhibition: Parents invited from 2.30pm (details to follow)

18th-20th June: Year 6 Residential

25th and 26th June: Year 5 Kip on a Ship trip to London

4th July: Parkstone Festival: Parents invited (details to follow)

7th July: Secondary Transition week for Y6 pupils

7th July- 18th July: Year 5 swimming

More dates will be decided for trips etc when we return after the holidays and we will let you know these as soon as possible. 

We hope you have a lovely holiday and we will see you all on 23rd April 😊
Your sincerely, 

Mr Rogers

Head of School 
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